[Resident Name] 
[Street Address] 
[City, State Zip Code] 
[Date] 
[HOA Board or Management Name] 
[Street Address] 
[City, State Zip Code] 
 
Dear [Apartment Management Name],  
 
Over the last few years, there has been a dramatic increase in the number of fully electric and plug-in electric hybrid vehicles sold in the United States.  Nearly every major automotive company in the world is selling a plug-in vehicle. Parking facilities & residential buildings are following suit.1  
 
As an [EV-owner or prospective owner] and resident, I ask [Property Name] to consider installing EV charging on the premises as an amenity for of current and future EV-owning residents.  
 
If you haven’t considered installing EV charging before, or haven’t in a while, I encourage you to visit https://www.tesla.com/commercial-charging to learn more about your options and why EV charging makes sense for buildings like ours. As EV adoption grows, costs of hardware and installation are decreasing. Additionally, Tesla has made the process fully self-service -  you can review steps to get started with them here https://www.tesla.com/support/commercial. For any questions, contact commercialcharging@tesla.com. 
 
The market for electric vehicles is rapidly expanding and now is the best time to begin planning for the increasing demand for access to charging equipment. The ability to provide charging as an amenity will also attract and retain highly valued, eco-conscious residents.  Additionally, more electric vehicles in our parking structure will reduce emissions and improve overall air quality. 
 
Thank you for your time in considering this request. I look forward to hearing back from you on this matter in the coming weeks.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
[Resident Name] 

